
CALL FOR PAPERS: IRISH SOCIETY OF COMPARATIVE LAW  
 

5th ANNUAL CONFERENCE 
 

FRIDAY 24TH & SATURDAY 25TH MAY 2013 
SCHOOL OF LAW, NUI GALWAY 

 
CONFERENCE THEME: ‘COMPARATIVE PUBLIC LAW’ 

 
The theme for the Irish Society of Comparative Law’s Annual Conference 
2013 is ‘Comparative Public Law’.  Papers placing Irish public law in 
comparative perspective are especially encouraged, but any topic in 
comparative or legal systems may be proposed including private law topics.  
Proposals for thematic panels of papers are also welcomed. 
 
The primary objective of the Irish Society of Comparative Law is to encourage 
the comparative study of law and legal systems.  Students fully registered for 
a masters in law, or law-related area (LL.M, MA) are encouraged to submit 
papers, and the 2nd ISCL Young Researcher Prize will be awarded to the best 
paper delivered by a student in this category. 
 
Proposals for papers for the 2013 conference should be short (250 words 
max) and sent to Charles O’Mahony at charles.omahony@nuigalway.ie.  The 
deadline for receipt of proposals is Friday 15 February 2013.  Applicants 
will be notified by Thursday 28th February 2013 if their paper proposal is 
successful.  There will be an opportunity for poster presentations (Posters A1 
size) to be displayed in the foyer of the conference venue, Aras Moyola.  
Poster presenters are expected to attend the conference in the normal way 
and to be available to discuss their work.  You do not have to be a member of 
the ISCL to propose a paper or be selected to present a poster.  Registration 
forms and additional information will be available early in 2013. 
  
The Irish Society of Comparative Law was established in June 2008 and is 
recognised by the International Academy of Comparative Law.  The ISCL is 
open to those interested in Irish and comparative law.  Its purpose is to 
encourage the comparative study of law and legal systems and to seek 
affiliation with individuals and organisations with complementary aims. 
Queries regarding the ISCL should be directed to Niamh Connolly at 
niamh.connolly@ul.ie.  
 
The School of Law, NUI Galway has a long and distinguished tradition of 
teaching law and legal scholarship since 1849.  The School of Law is 
comprised of full-time professors and lecturers who are academics producing 
research across a number of fields including human rights law, international 
and comparative disability law and policy, legal theory, criminal law, 
commercial law, maritime law and media law.  Large national and 
international research projects, international conferences and guest lectures 
are organised under the auspices of the School of Law and its research 
centres, the Irish Centre for Human Rights and the Centre for Disability Law 
and Policy.  The School of Law is home to a thriving Ph.D programme and 
offers a number of taught LL.M programmes including a dynamic LL.M in 
Public Law.  


